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October 13, 2021 

700L Transmission Line Relocation 
Project update – printing error 

We recently sent you an information package about the proposed 700L Transmission Line 
Relocation because you are a stakeholder on this project.  

A printing error was made in this information package, and an additional letter was included by 
mistake. You may have received a copy of a notice of application filing for the Enterprise Solar 
Connection project near Vulcan, Alberta. This project is unrelated to the 700L Transmission Line 
Relocation. The other documents contained in this information package – a project newsletter, 
map, and information on precautions we’re taking during the COVID-19 pandemic – are all 
correct. 

We apologize for any confusion. 

Project background 

To accommodate its North of Yellow Head Road Upgrades, Strathcona County has requested 
the relocation of a portion of AltaLink’s 138 kilovolt (kV) 700L transmission line.  

This proposed project involves relocating approximately two kilometres of the 700L 
transmission line that is located north of Highway 16 in Strathcona County along Range Road 
231. We are proposing to relocate the line up to approximately 70 metres to the east to 
accommodate Strathcona County’s plans to widen the road. 

Contact us 

We are available to address any questions or concerns you may have. Please contact us at 
stakeholderrelations@altalink.ca or 1-877-267-1453. Further information about this project and 
maps are available on www.altalink.ca/projects. You will find the project in the list in 
alphabetical order.  

Sincerely, 

Dave Lee 
Manager, Stakeholder Engagement 

http://www.altalink.ca/projects

